
Dear EGEA, 

The Open call for Eastern, Euromed and North & Baltic Regional Congresses 2023 is 

officially extended until the 8th of May 23:59 pm CET!  

The Regional Congresses are an amazing opportunity for your entity (or in collaboration with 

other entities), to host a large-scale, entertaining and scientific event, which will leave people 

with great memories. If your entity is up for the task then please ensure your application 

contains the following elements: 

● Topic of the congress 

● Scientific background and possible input 

● Possible dates and location* 

● Introduction of your team’s members 

● Your motivation 

● Estimated number of participants* 

● Outline of the program 

● Potential sponsors and cooperations 

● Anything else you wish to include that is relevant 

*There are certain regulations to take in mind. The number of participants should be at 

least 50, excluding orga team members. The date of the congress has to be between 

the second half of February and the first half of May. 

The deadline for sending in your application is the 8th of May 2022! 

Obviously, Covid-19 is a new factor to take into consideration and something that must 

be considered carefully too. However, you are not alone when planning and you can ask 

for help from your lovely regional teams and other past event organisers who can offer 

you advice and guidance on how to navigate this difficult situation. 

If you have any questions regarding the event or what your application should include, 

do not hesitate to contact us by mail (east@egea.eu, euromed@egea.eu, north-

baltic@egea.eu), messenger, whatsapp, owl, smoke signal or even telepathy for the 

more gifted. We also believe we are getting a tin can on a string installed soon so look 

out for that. 

We know that the whole region is looking forward to your application! 

Much love, 

The Regional Teams East, Euromed and North&Baltic 


